
New PIF Record – Marcel and Sally Schinkel 

I am very excited to announce that Darwalla have achieved 
their first 400+ PIF. 

Earlier this month Marcel and Sally Schinkel achieved an 
astounding 403, Darwalla’s first PIF above 400.  This follows 
two recent PIF’s of 394 by Andrew Rhodes (Waterford) and 
Matt and Samantha Grima (Gatton 2) so we knew we were 
close.  As Albert promised some time ago Marcel and Sally 
will be rewarded with a well-deserved holiday to New 
Zealand. 

I rang Marcel as soon as the results were verified.  He immediately expressed his 
gratitude to the entire Darwalla team - ‘It takes a team effort to get these results’.  He 
acknowledged that he and Sally were very fortunate to be the first to achieve this 
milestone but humbly acknowledged the effort over the last few years to provide 
quality feed, strong day old chicks and great support from the service team and support 
functions. 

This result proves to me that by continuing to build on the efforts and improvements of 
recent times we are capable of achieving even better results and lifting overall 
performance.  It should give great impetus to these efforts as it confirms that we are on 
the right track and that we need to stay focused on continuous improvement across the 
board.

Over the next month or so 
I plan to visit each site to 
personally thank each of 
you for your contribution 
to this result.  It is a milestone 
for all of us so thank you for 
your contribution.

David Greaves
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